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EVENTS 

Grantsville City will hold a municipal 

election to elect two (2) city council 

members for a four-year term; and 

one (1) Mayor for a four-year term.  

Qualified candidates may file their  

Declaration of Candidacy in person 

with the City Recorder.  The filing 

period is from June 1, 2021 to June 

7, 2021, Monday through Friday, 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Pursuant to 

the State Code, the deadline for  

filing is 5:00 p.m. on June 7th.      

For more information, please see 

our website at 

www.grantsvilleut.gov or call the 

City Recorder at 435-884-4603. 

REMINDERS 

FOR YOUR INFO 

Please see the back of this news-

letter for the 4th of July events 

happening this year in Grantsville.  

We are happy to be back and 

conducting most of our usual  

activities.  Please be courteous 

and respectful when attending 

the events.  Some prefer masks 

and others don’t.  Please social 

distance whenever possible. 

 

The Tooele County School District 

summer lunch program will be 

starting June 7th through Aug. 

18th.  The locations will be at 

both Willow and Grantsville     

Elementary schools, plus  Lincoln 

Park on Clark Street from 10:00 

am to 11:00 am. on Mondays and 

Wednesdays.  For the latest     

information please visit https://

www.tooeleschools.org/apps/

pages/summermeals. 

 

Because we are in extreme 

drought conditions, the fire   

danger is very high this year.  

Please be extremely careful with 

fireworks.  Please remember that 

fireworks are only allowed in  

designated spots in the City.    

See our website for the map. 

State code says they can only be 

lit from July 2nd to July 5th from 

11 am to 11 pm, (except for July 

4th, until 12 pm).    

 

Attention Teens:  The Library is 

starting a teen program and 

needs your input.  Meeting on 

Wed., June 9th at 5:00 pm.               

Pizza and swag provided!   Call         

435-884-1670 for more info.  

The Grantsville City Council will 

hold a Public Hearing on June 

2nd, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. at City 

Hall.  The hearing is for the 

2021-2022 fiscal year budget 

and proposed year end budget 

adjustments.  If not attending in 

person,  public comments can 

be emailed to 

cwebb@grantsvilleut.gov by 

6:00 p.m. on June 2nd.  Please 

add “public hearing” to the  

subject line. 

 

The Miss Grantsville Pageant 

will be held on Wednesday, 

June 30th at 6:00 p.m. in the 

GHS auditorium.  It was        

originally going to be held via 

Zoom, however, now family and 

friends will be able to attend in 

person and the Zoom meeting 

has been cancelled. 

Reminder:  If residents decide to 

hook into culinary water for out-

door use, a cross connection  

inspection is required to make 

sure there is a back flow         

preventer.  Please call 435-884-

4671 to make an appointment 

for a free, but mandatory,       

inspection.   

A back flow preventer is essential 

to keep our city water clean and 

not contaminated. Culinary and     

Irrigation water cannot be    

connected to a sprinkling         

system at the same time. Any 

resident contaminating city water 

will be held responsible for the 

costly procedure to disinfect the 

water.  


